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Monday 30th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Strike action – 01.02.2023 

  

Further to my previous letter informing you of dates for Strike Action, I am now able to share details of how 

this will affect our school, on the above date.  

  

We have undertaken a risk assessment for the school to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our pupils. The 

trust and I feel it is possible to open the school to all pupils at this time.  

  

Please note that we are unaware of the specific numbers of staff who may be joining picket lines on strike 

days, but minimising disruption to our pupils who attend the school on those days remains our priority. 

  

All children are expected to attend school as normal and will receive the full curriculum during this time.  

  

I thank you for your continued engagement with myself and the senior leadership team during this national 

strike action and will continue you to update you if there are any further changes. 

  

Please be assured that the wellbeing and safety of our students/children remain our priority. 

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Jones 

Head of School 
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